TOWN OF BECKET NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Town of Becket Select Board will hold a Public Hearing at 7:00 PM, Wednesday,
March 6, 2024, at the Becket Town IHall, 557 Main Street, Becket, MA 01223 to discuss the
submittal of a FY24 Becket-Dalton CDBG Housing Rehabilitation grant application and to
receive public comment on the submittal. The single activity proposed in this application is a
Housing Rehabilitation Program on behalf of the residents of the towns of Becket and Dalton, for
approximately $1,000,000 in funding to rehabilitate up to 16 homes. This application is being
drafted and submitted by Berkshire Regional Planning Commission on behalf of the towns of
Becket and Dalton. Residents of both towns are invited to attend and comment. In case of a
postponement due to weather, the Public Hearing will be held at the same time and location on
March 20, 2024. Any person or organization wishing to be heard will be afforded an opportunity
to be heard. Allowance will be made for submittal of written comments by those wishing to do
so. Written comments may be addressed to Becket Town Administrator, Katherine A. Warden,
Becket Town Hall, 557 Main Street, Becket MA 01223. Any individual requesting ADA
accommodation may also contact the Becket Town Administrator, 2 weeks in advance of the
public hearing, at 413-623-8934 Ext.113.
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